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ISSUE: INVASIVE SPECIES 

The Keuka Lake Association, Cornell Cooperative Extension, Seneca Lake Pure Waters

Association, Finger Lakes PRISM and numerous other grassroots, regionally based associations

and organizations have done and continue to do outstanding work on prevention and detection,

control and education, and outreach.

Senator O'Mara shares his weekly perspective on issues facing New York State government.Image not found or type unknown

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues

facing the Legislature, as well as on legislative actions, local initiatives, state programs and

policies, and more. Stop back every Monday for Senator O'Mara's latest column "From the

Capitol..."

This week, "Keep up the fight against invasive species"

[See the attached copy above of Senator O'Mara's column in The Leader on July 21, 2019]
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